
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 13, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ON THIS SECOND SUNDAY OF JANUARY, WE WELCOME BACK TO OUR PROGRAMMING 

LINEUP RAVI ZACHARIAS. HIS PROGRAM, LET MY PEOPLE THINK WILL NOW BE HEARD 

SUNDAY AFTERNOONS AT 1:30 PM. WHEN HIS PROGRAM WAS REMOVED SEVERAL 

MONTHS AGO, MANY OF YOU LET US KNOW HOW MUCH YOU MISSED IT. LET ME 

ENCOURAGE YOU TO LET RAVI KNOW YOU’RE LISTENING AND TO WHAT STATION. 

THAT’S VERY IMPORTANT FOR OUR PROGRAMMERS AND FOR US. 

ANOTHER PROGRAMMING CHANGE IS COMING SOON. THIS PAST WEEK WE LEARNED 

THAT WALK IN THE WORD WITH PASTOR JAMES MACDONALD IS DISCONTINUING THEIR 

RADIO PROGRAM. MORE ACCURATELY, THEY ARE DISCONTINUING THE AIRING OF THEIR 

PROGRAMS ON RADIO STATIONS. THEY WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE ONLY ON THE 

INTERNET. THIS FRIDAY WILL BE THE LAST AIRING OF WALK ON THE WORD ON WRVM. 

PRAY FOR US AS WE SEARCH FOR A GOOD REPLACEMENT.  

MANY LISTENERS STRUGGLE WITH DECIDING WHO TO SUPPORT. THE PROGRAMMER OR 

THE VEHICLE BY WHICH THEY ARE ABLE TO LISTEN TO THE PROGRAM. I CAN’T HELP 

YOU THERE. THAT’S A PERSONAL DECISION.  

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE LISTENER SUPPORTED. OUR PRAYER THIS YEAR IS 

THAT VERY LISTENER WOULD SUPPORT US IN SOME WAY. EVEN A SMALL MONTHLY 

GIFT MAKES A DIFFERENCE AS DO YOUR PRAYERS.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


